

Office of Advancement Tel 281.649.3222 Advancement@hc.edu

January 28, 2025

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation, Inc P.O. Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Dear Tobin,

We are deeply grateful for your steadfast support of Houston Christian University, our students, and our mission. Your generosity has been instrumental in advancing the values of Christian higher education, expanding our reach, and making 2024 a year of remarkable progress. Each gift, no matter the size, is a meaningful investment in the lives of our students, faculty, staff, alumni, and the broader HCU community.

This year we celebrated a historic milestone with the largest enrollment in the University's history, welcoming 4,276 students in the fall of 2024. This growth is a powerful testament to the strength of our academic programs, our commitment to excellence, and the enduring impact of a Christian education.

We also marked the completion of Founders Hall II, the newest addition to the Morris Family Center for Law & Liberty complex, and we are thrilled to announce the upcoming groundbreaking of the Sherry and Jim Smith Engineering, Science and Nursing Building. This state-of-the-art facility will benefit students in our highly respected engineering, nursing, pre-med and allied health programs.

Every area, from the classroom to athletics, focuses on student success. These achievements are only possible through the generosity of donors like you. Your unwavering support enables HCU to thrive and ensures that we continue to provide students with opportunities to grow academically, spiritually, and personally.

Thank you for being an essential part of Houston Christian University's journey. Together, we are shaping a future filled with promise and purpose for generations to come.

Enclosed is your Year End Giving Statement for the 2024 calendar year. Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Office of Advancement by emailing <a href="mailto:advancement@hc.edu">advancement@hc.edu</a> or calling 281.649.3222. I am always available to assist you as well.

Blessings forever and always,

Sharon Saunders

Vice President for Advancement and University Relations

Office of Advancement | 281.649.3222 | advancement@hc.edu 7502 Fondren Road, Houston TX 77074

## Houston Christian University

## Year End Giving Statement 2024 Calendar Year

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation, Inc PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Gift Date	Amount Fair Market Received Value	Breakdown of Gift Detail	Detail Amount
10/28/2024	\$10,000.00	25738 Rockley Family Foundation – Music Fund	\$10,000.00
	Total received in 2024 Calendar Year:	\$10,000.00	
	Total value of goods and services provided	\$0.00	

Houston Christian University is a 501(c)3 organization. Contributions over and above the value of goods and services provided are considered charitable donations. Please consult your tax advisor regarding eligibility for tax deductions and your particular tax situation.

Thank you for your generous gift(s) to the University. Should you have any other questions, please call the Office of Advancement at 281-649-3222.